CANADIAN PACIFIC RAILWAY COMPANY,

Montreal,

28th May, 19256,

Dear Sir:-
Referring to your letter of May 22nd, addressed to
Mr. Cresswell, I have to advise that we have taken several

pages of advertising in Municipal Canada, and have supplied

articles by President Beatty and Col, Dennis, together with
several illustrations and a colored cut for the back page.
In the article by Col, Dennis I have referred to the bringihg
out of boy igmigrants, and I think, therefore, that the subject
is pretty well covered already.
Thank you for your letter,
Yours very truly,
(SD) NORMAN S. RANKIN,
Editor,

Bureau of Canadian Information.

F. C, Harrison Esq.,
Macdonald College.




